UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, 0. C. 20555

0CT v 3 1560

Mr. Gerard Helfrich, Director

Office of Program Implementation

Bureau of Oceans and International
Environmental and Scientific Affairs

U.S. Department of State

Washington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Helfrich:

Enclosed please find a letter from General Eleciric Company requesting an
amendment to export license application XSNM0O1662 to increase the quantity
of material requested for export to 478,200 kilograms uranium for Taiwan
Power Nuclear Units 7 and 8 for initial cores and one reload core each.

Please consider this request in conjunction with our letter to you dated
March 13, 1980.

Sincerely,
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s vaszvine, sistant Director
Exgort/Import and International

. /Safeguards

ffice of International Programs

Enclosure:
Letter dtd. C3/18/80
(XSNMD1662)

cc w/enclosure:

Mr. Michael McDonough, DOE

Mr. Richard L. Williamson, ACDA/NP/NX
Ms. Sheila Buckley, DOD

Mrs, Natalie Martin, DOE

Ms. Jeanne Nelson, DOC

Mr. Robin DelaBarre, D0S
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